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Jonathan Chandler, Principal




                           Latoya Sabb, School Counselor

Ayesha Hannibal, Assistant Principal




        Alexus Franklin, MTSS Coach

                                                                                                               
Greetings C. E. Murray War Eagle Families, 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year!  I am thrilled, excited, and honored to serve as your new principal!  I sincerely welcome our students back to school. I hope you enjoyed your summer, relaxed, and made some special memories with your friends and families.  Now, it is time for another awesome school year!!

An incredible staff of custodians, painters, and movers have been in the school throughout the summer preparing the building for the new year.  I recognize that students may be feeling anxious with the start of a new school year with so many changes taking place.  Because of this, a strong emphasis will continue to be placed on social-emotional learning while focusing on building classroom community. Instruction will be focused on specialized skills and content needed to learn grade-level materials while providing the appropriate tools needed to grasp concepts.

C. E. Murray Elementary/Middle School is a special place to learn and grow.  I am proud of our beautiful school and have high expectations for every student.  Our students are resilient, energetic, and determined to learn. Together with our dedicated staff, we strive to connect with students to help them feel valued, accepted, and safe. The overarching goal is to encourage active student engagement to foster a lifetime love for learning.

Additionally, partnering with families will be crucial this year as we continue to face uncertainties following the global pandemic. I encourage parents/guardians to stay connected and informed by following our school and district websites for important updates.  I truly value our partnership with families as we strive to provide a high-quality education for our students.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with questions or concerns. Again, I am looking forward to a very successful school year.  
Educationally Yours,
Jonathan Chandler, Principal    
jchandler@wcsd.k12.sc.us                   
“Every Day, Every Child, Achieving Excellence”

The mission of C. E. Murray Elementary/ Middle School is to educate, inspire, and prepare every child to be high achieving, lifelong learners.
~Important Things to Remember~

Registration (2pm -6pm)
· August 2 – Elementary School 

· August 3 – Middle School

· August 4 – Transfer 
*You can also register online at www.wcsd.k12.sc.us*
· August 8 – Orientation (grades 3-6)
· August 15 – 1st day for students
*School begins at 7:30 a.m. and dismisses at 2:45 p.m.*
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